“TK” NOTES
May 5th – May 9th, 2025
	This week students will continue to learn about insects. They will learn about the parts of an insect, such as the head, thorax, and abdomen. Students will learn that insects have antennae, six legs, and some have wings. In math, students will show how they can subtract using manipulatives with a math story. They will also make patterns and practice counting. 
	Students have learned a lot this year! We are very proud of them! We will review and revisit skills and concepts taught this year. We will assess students this week as we prepare for the third trimester report cards which will be sent home on the last day of school, Thursday, May 22nd.
End-of-the-Year Class Party: Both the AM and PM classes will have a party on Friday, May 16th at Los Serranos Park from 8:00am-11:00am. All parents are welcome and encouraged to participate! Talk to your child’s teacher and/or room parent/party coordinator for more details! Students need to return the permission slips to participate!
Upcoming Dates: 5/8 Open House from 6-7pm; 5/9 Minimum Day for grades TK-6th; 5/9 Family Event from 4:30-7pm; 5/16 TK Field Trip to Los Serranos Park; 5/16 Minimum Day for grades TK-6th; 5/19 May homework is due; 5/22 Last Day of School & Report Cards Go Home
We appreciate your support! 
Your “TK” Teachers: Mrs. Ochoa & Ms. Cintra do Prado


